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Presentation Overview



• Student Suicide Prevention and Wellness (SSPW) Program established through 
partnership with OHA and Lines for Life (L4L). 

• 5 positions created (program manager & 4 regional coordinators through L4L) 

• Lines for Life worked with 124 different schools and districts statewide during 2021-22 
year. 

• $115,000 in mini-grant funding provided to school districts across the state.

• Initial ODE-OHA Guidance provided for implementation of SB 52

• Sample SB 52 plans (school district suicide prevention plans) provided (ODE/OHA/L4L)

• Development of 6 hours of culturally responsive suicide prevention and intervention 
training (ODE/OHA/L4L)

’20-’21 Review



• Interagency Agreement (IAA) with Oregon Health Authority (OHA) will continue 
through 2021 - 2023  biennium. 

• Efforts will focus on:

• Development of evaluation criteria for Adi’s Act plans,

• Gap analysis of Adi’s Act Plans,

• Technical assistance guided by the gap analysis,

• Updating the Step-by-Step guide to reflect learning from this process.

Looking Ahead: ’21-’23



• During 2021 - 2022

• Request for Information: to determine what services are available in the field to 
support Adi’s Act and Sec. 36 of SSA.

• Request for Applications: to review applications for services to support Adi’s
Act/Section 36 and allocate grant funding. 

• Guided by deep partnership with a broad array of stakeholders. 

• 2023 - 2025

• Funding will be allocated to future grantee(s) based on RFA outcomes

Planning for ’23-’25 Biennium



Thank you!

Deb Lange, Assistant Superintendent

Deb.Lange@ode.state.or.us

Kara Nystrom Boulahanis, PhD, NCSP

Kara.Boulahanis@ode.state.or.us

Spencer Delbridge, PhD

Spencer.Delbridge@ode.state.or.us

Questions?

mailto:Deb.Lange@ode.state.or.us
mailto:Kara.Boulahanis@ode.state.or.us
mailto:Spencer.Delbridge@ode.state.or.us

